
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Monday, March 26, 2007 01:13 PM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: James Madison University

03/26/2007

  

Dear all 

Just started on e-Rocks is the recently announced "Charity Auction" to benefit the James Madison University (JMU) Mineral 

Museum.  

The auction closes on Monday 2 April at 23:00Hrs GMT 

All proceeds will go to the JMU, we hope you will place a bid or two for this good cause, please!  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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